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30/11/2019  12:25:052019/5075/P SUPPRT Good afternoon, 

I believe this application is a positive contribution to Inverness street . The actual building is shabby and the 

proposal would look really nice . 

Moreover, the roof of the actual construction is really not aesthetical to look at through the windows of all the 

opposite houses facing this building.

Last, this new house would reinforce the notion of this part of Inverness street being a residential area in line 

with Gloucester Crescent.

Regards.

30/11/2019  16:12:452019/5075/P COMMNT I would like to support this application. We live a few yards away, and would be very happy to see this site 

developed into a modern building, which would suit the character of Camden Town. It has sat sad and empty 

for far too long.
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